
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the proposed 2023-2024 Fiscal Year Annual Budget for 
the City of Roman Forest will be held on Monday, September 11, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. at City Hall located 
at 2430 Roman Forest Boulevard, Roman Forest, TX 77357.  Please direct any questions to the City 
Secretary at (281) 399-2660, or at City Hall. 

Kelly Belmore, City Secretary 

City of Roman Forest, Texas. 

 


